
3rd September 2020 

Welcome back! It is so lovely to see everyone again. The children 

have been fantastic at settling back into school and the routines we 

will be using now. 

As a reminder, children should come into school in their PE kit on our 

PE days. This will be a Friday not the Thursday that was on the 

website and app. We have had to change days at the last minute. Children should be 

wearing their green polo or t-shirt and blue or black shorts with daps or trainers. As 

it gets a little colder, children can wear their school jumper and leggings or jogging 

bottoms to keep warm.  

The children have all been given a reading record and reading book. These can go 

between home and school. Please try to listen to your child read at home at least 3 

times a week as this makes a huge difference to their writing and progress in other 

subjects. As we settle back into the routine of school I will start to monitor the 

reading records more. The children will complete reading activities in school and I 

will listen to them read through that, rather than using the reading records.  

Homework will be set using mymaths and emile education. All the children will be 

given their log on information which will be put into their reading record. It is really 

important that the reading record is brought into school everyday. I will make sure 

all the children can log on and access their work before setting work for home. 

However, the children are welcome to use these sites at home whilst we are doing 

this. TimesTableRockstars is also available to the children but they need to complete 

the baseline questions with me first, otherwise it can be quite difficult.  

The children have been busy sorting out their pegs and cloakroom area. They all have 

their own drawers with their equipment in. We will be outside as much as possible so 

please send your child in with a waterproof coat everyday. 

I really want the children to be happy in my class. Please do get in touch if there is 

anything I can help with. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Mrs Cotterell 

 

 

Individual photos will take place on 25th September 

  



These are some pictures of our classroom and some of the work we have completed 

this week. 

 

 

 

 

 

      Our tables are in rows    

      facing the front. We eat  

      our lunch in the classroom. 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We’ve been finding out about  

each other and deciding what our 

superpowers will be. 


